
COLC REPORT AUGUST 2024 

 

 
There is li6le to report this month, with the Pantry conAnuing to open every Friday.  

 

We are welcoming new clients each week, which is very heartening. At this Ame of year, our local 
allotment holders are swelling our offerings with all sorts of home grown goodies, for which we are 
very grateful, as are our clients. 

 
ALer a meeAng with the new Chair of the Village Hall management commi6ee, Charlo6e Clark, and 
the treasurer, Ray Rogers, Cllr Kim Harvey agreed to join the commi6ee to represent the Pantry. 

 
We conAnue to thank our wonderful band of volunteers, both in the Pantry and driving to collect 
from our local supermarkets every evening. 


